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R 
We want to see people transformed through Jesus Christ in the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 

CONNECT   GROW   INVEST 
 

 

 

 

Our New SRE Coordinator 

Fiona Dewhurst has accepted the role of SRE teaching at Penshurst Girls High School. Fiona has worked with 

Youthworks, St Barnabas Broadway and is currently attending Jannali Anglican Church. She will begin in 

term 4.  

 

Congratulations Gavin and Michelle 

Ryan George Truong, born at 7.19am on 26th August 2023. Measuring at 3.32kg and 51cm. The family are 

doing well and Lucas will be a great older brother. Feel free to offer meals or gifts. 

 

Podcasts 

To go with the series on Leviticus Phillip has recorded some podcasts that you can access. There are 

4 podcasts which go for approximately 5 minutes each. The topics are: 

What is holiness?                                     What is sanctification? 

Different approaches to holiness              Working on holiness 

To access the podcast, you can visit our website or click here. 

 

Godly Play Training (Saturday 16th September, Church Hall) 

With the training only a week away now is the time to book in. Please register with Merilyn. 

 

. 

 

Malaysia Trip 

• Pray for safety in travelling and encouragement in visiting churches. 

• Pray for David and Magdalene as they lead ministry opportunities. 

 

Synod 

• Pray for the Archbishop as he leads the Synod and promotes godly interactions. 

• Pray for Phillip and Marina in the decisions they will make. 

 

             PAC Pulse 
 

10 September 2023 

 
 

  
 

 
What’s happening at PAC 

 

Prayer 

https://www.penshurstanglican.org/dailydevotionandprayer
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9am Service 

 Greeters Bible reader Prayer Counters 

10 Sep 
Christine Blaser  

Cici Fu 

William Guo 

Leviticus 10 
Megan Powys 

Christine Blaser  

Kathie Johnson  

17 Sep 
Saw See  

Selina Kuok  

Bing Ceballos 

Leviticus 11:1-25  
Carolyn Moore 

Saw See  

Selina Kuok 
 

11am Service 
 Greeters Bible reader Prayer Counters Musicians Godly Play 

10 Sep 
Colette Read 

Jinbo Shi  

Daniel Lu 

Leviticus 10 

Keelan 

Stephandellis  

Jinbo Shi  

Mina Zhou  

Joy, Nathan, 

Andrew,   

Jessie Yim, Amy 

Merilyn, Selina, 

John, Jian  

17 Sep 

Keelan 

Stephandellis 

Leo Xu  

Colette Read 

Leviticus 

11:1-25 

Ray Li 
Ronny Leung  

Julia Zhu 

Candace, Gordon, 

Joseph, Gaye, 

Micheal, Lucy, 

Jennifer, John 

Merilyn, Selina, 

Jian, Jessie Y 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Senior Pastor: Rev. Phill Read  
0401 539 736  
Email: phill@penshurstanglican.org  
 

Assistant Pastor: Pastor Michael Ma  
0430 159 663 
Email: michael@penshurstanglican.org  
 

 

 

 

Penshurst Anglican Church:  
2 Carrington St, Penshurst 

www.penshurstanglican.org/ 

@ penshurstanglican 

Follow us on social media  

Contact us 

Please give your offertory by direct debit 
using the banking details below:  
 

Westpac Bank, Mortdale 
St Johns General Fund 

BSB: 032167 
Account No: 870821 

Giving is one way we can participate in 

God’s mission.  

Your giving helps us provide a context 

where people learn what it means to follow 

Jesus. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Rosters 

Online Banking 
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Email: michael@penshurstanglican.org  
 

 

 

 

Who looks after rosters? 

Grace our administrator organises the rosters monthly and sends out a reminder by text or WhatsApp. 

Speak with Phillip Read if you would like to join the roster. 

 

Who looks after The Pulse (our weekly newsletter)? 

Phillip Read collects the events and missionary prayer points. Please contact about adding material 

into the newsletter. 

 

What can you tell me about our parish administrator? 

Grace Fung is a committed Christian who attends Beverly Hills Chinese Baptist Church. She works 

for Penshurst Anglican Church approx. 4 hours a week. Her primary responsibilities are translating 

The Pulse, rostering for the services and other administrative duties as directed by Phillip Read. 

 

The best way to contact Grace is by e-mail (pacadmin@penshurstanglican.org) 

 

How do I find out what events are planned for church? 

You can look up events on our website (https://www.penshurstanglican.org/pac-calendar).  

 

If I see small jobs that need doing around church, who do I tell? 

Our wardens are responsible for the maintenance of the property. Please speak with them. 

 

Who are our wardens and parish councillors? 

Our Wardens are: Ronny Leung, Jeff Powys and Andrew Ung.  

Our Parish Council is: Byron Chen, Hua Feng and Amy Zhu. 

You can send questions or correspondence to phill@penshurstanglican.org or speak with one of the 
people above. 

  

Prayer meetings 

Sunday morning (Mandarin), 10am-11am in the hall 

Sunday night (English), 7:00pm - 8:00pm, summer - church; winter - Phill's office  

Tuesday night (Mandarin), 8pm-9pm via Zoom 

Frequently asked questions 

mailto:pacadmin@penshurstanglican.org
https://www.penshurstanglican.org/pac-calendar
mailto:phill@penshurstanglican.org

